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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any concerns 
regarding the safety or 
welfare of any child, 
please contact Nerys, 
Taylor or Xanthe, our 

Designated Safeguarding 
Leads, in confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Dates for your diary:
• Easter Holidays: Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April 2025

• Bank holidays: Nursery will be CLOSED on
                         Friday 18th April 2025  (Good Friday)
                                        and
                         Monday 21st April 2025   (Easter Monday)

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating their birthday in April!

Giaa                         George                     Logan                       Eliza

Nursery News
We had lots of fun celebrating Inderjit’s 
baby shower this month!
Inderjit has now started her maternity leave;
we would like to wish Inderjit and her family the
best of luck and look forward to her return to 
nursery next year.





Promoting hand-eye co-ordination and motor skills using 
the children’s interests!

EYFS- Our Educational programme:
Physical Development 0-3 years:
• Develop manipulation and control over tools.
• Use large and small motor skills to do things independently. 



Our Mission Statement:
“To create an environment where each child is valued for their 

individuality, where nursery life focuses on the interests and needs of 
each child…”
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